
To: The El Dorado Gun Club Members 
 
I want to thank all the club members for giving me the honor to be considered for a position in 
the El Dorado Gun Club.  Unfortunately for the reason stated below I am unable to pursue the 
Board position.   
  
“To my fellow club members: 

I am honored by the nomination to serve on the Board of Directors for the club.  With my deep 
corporate experience, I feel I could be a strong contributor to its professional operation and in 
defining a visionary future for the organization.   Unfortunately, I feel I am disqualified to serve 
on the board.  On occasion I give private lessons to people wanting to sharpen their 
marksmanship skills. Board members should be excluded from benefiting monetarily from the 
club while holding an elected position due to potential conflicts of interest. Therefore, I must 
decline the nomination.  As long as my business obligations allow I intend to continue my RSO 
duties which I greatly enjoy.  I will always remain available to assist the club by serving on 
committees that could benefit from my business operations experience.” 

  
Sincerely, 
Gregory Pasiuk 
 


